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HealthShare NSW 

Dear Director of Corporate Services, 

I’m writing to share the exciting news that in April 2023, HealthShare NSW will be 
rolling out enhanced Texture Modified Food pureed products state-wide.  

The enhanced products are new or adapted recipes with improved taste and 
appearance, and can provide improved nutritional outcomes for patients, while also 
delivering a better meal experience to all patients on a pureed diet.  

We are continuing to test a moulded version of the puree products and look 
forward to providing you with an update about availability at your hospital later in 
the year. 

I would appreciate you sharing this update with your Director of Allied Health, 
Director of Nursing and Director of Clinical Governance for them to cascade to their 
teams.  

If you have any concerns or questions, please contact Melanie Frost, Associate 
Director Food Service Reform via email melanie.frost@health.nsw.gov.au 

 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer Van Cleef 
Executive Director, Patient Services and Planning 
HealthShare NSW 
Jennifer.VanCleef@health.nsw.gov.au  
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